
 
Newsflash 

 

• Werkgroep Kwaliteitsgroep Centrum Noord presented recommendations to 
Alderman van Asten. Will be discussed in the City Council. 

• Objections against new construction A.M.G. Schmidtschool pending 
• NC Zorgvliet invited to participate in studies for expansion of World Forum 

and tunneling of the Johan de Wittlaan underneath Scheveningseweg 
• NC Zorgvliet is closely monitoring development plans for MvG Church, JW 

Frisolaan 3, Johan de Wittlaan 15 and buildings on Stadhouderslaan 
• € 50.000 pledged for best public improvement plans in our neighborhood, 

see our website for more information, everyone can participate ! 
 
Please have a look at www.zorgvliet.net. Unfortunately it is only in Dutch. You 
can subscribe to our email notification service which alerts you to newly 
submitted news items and/or allows you to express your opinion. 
 
To cover costs for our website, Newsletters, etc. we kindly request all 
inhabitants of Zorgvliet to support our work and activities by transferring 15 
Euro’s per household to Stichting Wijkoverleg.  

Please transfer €15 to  
NL25 INGB 0000 1874 59 to the attention of 

of Stichting Wijkoverleg Zorgvliet, The Hague 

We invite you to contact us for any comment or question you might have or if 
you want to become an active member in our neighborhood. Many things 
have been achieved by actively engaging with the municipality and by 
organizing activities.  
 
Committee Stichting Wijkoverleg Zorgvliet 
 
Loïc Driebeek  - treasurer  Jan Nicolaï - member 
Jhanna Houweling - member   Dick Schoorèl - secretary 
Carsten de Koning - chairman  Bert Wolting - member 
Daphne Nicolaï - website   

 

 

 

     
 

Stichting Wijkoverleg Zorgvliet (neighbourhood committee, NC) has been serving 

our community interest over the last 35 years. Our aim is to maintain and 

improve the quality of the environment we live in and to preserve the unique 

green, Villa park atmosphere.  

Unfortunately, due to Corona we have to postpone our annual New year’s 

reception and presentation. We are planning to convene a meeting this summer 

at a unique location in our neighbourhood if conditions allow so. We will inform 

you in due time.  

 

In the first week of 2021 we will publish our Annual Report. Please check our 

website www.zorgvliet.net. We have also decided to send our Newsletter via 

email, we will limit this to not more than two per year. Please send an email to 

secretariswijkoverleg@gmail.com to subscribe or unsubscribe. 

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas  

And a healthy and prosperous 2021 ! 

  

 

Zorgvliet.net is the website of Stichting Wijkoverleg Zorgvliet with the latest 

news on our neighbourhood. It gives you an idea of what is going on. The site is 

maintained by Daphne Nicolaï.  

 

Buurtcontact is a monthly gathering for inhabitants organised by Daphne and 

Jan Nicolaï in het Marriott hotel. Unfortunately, it has been discontinued for now 

due to Corona. Please check our website. 
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